
        Friday 19th May 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Today we started the countdown to the next ‘Golden Day’ which will take place on the day 
the children break up for half term – Friday 26th May 2023.   We always like to try out 
different ideas where we can and so for this Golden Day we have activities planned on the 
theme of ‘art and design’ at age appropriate levels for all classes! 
 
 

So what exactly will be happening? 
 

• A NON-UNIFORM DAY FOR EVERYONE! (no particular theme – just something casual and 
something you don’t mind getting paint on…with NO fine to pay!!) 

 
 

• Class based workshops for different age groups – thanks to support from 
the art department/Y12 students from CLV and another artist, Joe Craggs who 
has been working with the Cramlington Youth Council / our Brainwaves team 

 

• Indoor and outdoor themed art activities led by Eastlea staff 
 
 

• Lunchtime arrangements will be in school as usual – so school dinners or packed lunches will 
be eaten in the school hall following the normal arrangements. 

 
 

And the best news, as always, is that there will be no additional charge for the activities on the day.  The 
children do not have to bring in any money for coming in non-uniform, the workshops or the art 
materials they will be using.  This is their treat for trying hard with their behaviour this half term.   
 

As always attendance on our Golden Days is dependent on each child following the Eastlea rules in school 
and at lunchtimes.  We are hoping to include all children; however, for those who are struggling to follow 
the rules, we have been or will be in contact with parents to discuss ways to support children to get them 
‘back on track’ in terms of behaviour.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Miss E Beeston  
Head Teacher   

 


